
Wouldham Allotment Association AGM 2022 – Summary 

 

Current Plot allocation: 19 Full (0 vacant), 33 Half (5 vacant), 2 quarter (0 vacant). 

Waiting List: 4 people. 

Gate Key to be changed due to the number of keys that haven’t been returned 

Update on Site Plan: Communal Area 

Redevelopment threat on hold for four years therefore we are going to continue with 

the upgrade of the communal area to include a large shed with tool store. We also 

hope to have communal bins for manure and bark chippings, as well as one for 

scrap metal which will be collected when necessary. 

Working Parties: Co-ordinator required: Gordon Forbes nominated & accepted. 

Dates to be arranged: GF to arrange dates and co-ordinate activities required to get 

all communal areas tidied and maintained. 

Accounts: Balance: Cash in Hand. Planned Expenditure: 

New communal shed etc. New padlock & keys bought for gate. 

Election: Secretary (SD) & Treasurer (MS): Both nominated and accepted for 

another year by those present. 

Any Other Business 

 Rubbish: Bins are not being used for the correct rubbish e.g. Recyclables/General 

Waste. Pamla has volunteered to make some laminated signs to remind people what 

goes in each bin. 

 Water: Hosepipes are occasionally left attached with water left on.  We are 

charged for our water use & therefore its essential that the taps are turned off after 

use and hosepipe disconnected. Pamla has volunteered to make some laminated 

signs for each tap to remind 

to disconnect & turn off. 

 Bottom Tap has been replaced for a turn tap. 

 Old Rotavator to be removed/sold as scrap. 

 Children & Pets: both MUST NOT be allowed to roam and play on the site or on 

other plots. Please keep both on your own plot and supervised at all times. We do 

not have insurance therefore any injuries are at your own risk. 


